
		
	

RCTV LINKS  
	 Your Link to the Community 

Who is Randolph Community Television? 
	

Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities 
	

Winter 2023 

Call	up	RCTV	today!																		
Sign	up	for	event	coverage!	

	
	

Randolph	Community	Television,	P.O.	Box	842,	Randolph,	MA	02368		
Phone:	(781)	961-7228	l Fax:	(781)	961-4585	l www.RandolphCommunityTV.com	

STAFF:	Stuart	Schoenfeld	-	General	Manager	l 	David	Ciccariella	-	Program	Director	

Randolph Community Television is a non-profit community media center located in 
Randolph, Massachusetts.  Since 1998 RCTV has been offering training, equipment 
and support in the art of television production to seniors, teens, individuals, groups 
and non-profit organizations. The goal is to train the people of Randolph to use the                          

facility to develop their own TV programming.  Any individual, group, non-profit 
organization or business within Randolph is eligible to volunteer and become involved. 

 

 

To	Get	Involved	Call 	RCTV	Today!	 	

• Martin Luther King, Jr. Celebration 
 

 
	

• Randolph High School Basketball 

 

The	Davey	Awards	are	an	
international	prestigious	award	competition!	

	
CONGRATULATIONS		
TO	THE	WINNERS!	

	
"Comic	Con"	TV	program;	

-	Producer/Host/Editor,	David	Ciccariella	
-	Videographer,	Jerry	Mirick	
-	Videographer,	Rachel	Smith	

-	Videographer,	Stuart	Schoenfeld	
	

	
Thursday,	November	26th	at	10	AM	

Randolph Community Television Wins Davey Awards	
	 The	town	of	Randolph	held	its	annual	Winter	

ONEderland.		There	were	holiday	events	held	all	over	
town.		RCTV	had	five	volunteer	camera	crews	to	record	
this	special	day.		Michelle	Hicks	recorded	and	edited	a	
highlight	video	of	the	entire	event.		Barry	Reckley	

created	a	video	showcasing	the	fun	events	happening	at	
the	Randolph	Intergenerational	Community	Center.	
Brian	L.	Liss	and	John	Oborsky	covered	the	band	
performances	at	the	Turner	Free	Library	and	the	tree	
lighting	at	Randolph	Town	Hall.		Caleb	Slotnick	
recorded	highlights	at	the	Turner	Free	Library.			

Shelia	Swanwick	was	on	hand	to	cover		the	Majesty	of	
Christmas	Concert	at	the	First	Congregational	Church.			
	

Randolph’s Winter ONEderland 
	

Randolph	High	School	Winter	Concert	
	

								d

The	Randolph	High	School	annual	
Winter	Concert	was	held	in	the		

Randolph	High	School	auditorium.		
RCTV	volunteer	Caleb	Slotnick	
recorded	the	concert	with	the	HD	
robotic	camera.		It	was	his	first	time	
using	the	robotic	camera.	He	really	
enjoyed	the	experience!	The	RHS	
band	and	chorus	gave	an	awesome	

performance	by	performing		
many	holiday	songs!	

Brian L. Liss 

	
Barry Reckley 

Caleb Slotnick 


